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Note: In accordance with section 375A of the Local Government Act a Division of votes is 

recorded on this planning matter. 

For the Motion Against the Motion 

Councillor Bennett Councillor Zeltzer 
Councillor Keulemans 
Councillor O'Regan 
Councillor Robertson 
Councillor Zulman 
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Item No: R3  Recommendation to Council 

Subject: 
REVISED PLANNING PROPOSAL FOR 374 AND 376-382 NEW 

SOUTH HEAD ROAD, DOUBLE BAY (SC2873)

Author: Brendan Metcalfe, Strategic Planner  
Approvers: Anne White, Acting Team Leader - Strategic Planning 

Chris Bluett, Manager - Strategic Planning 
Allan Coker, Director - Planning & Development  

File No: 16/63652 
Reason for Report: To update Council on the planning proposal for 374 and 376-382 

New South Head Road, Double Bay. 
To recommend deferral of the assessment of the revised planning proposal 
that has been submitted for this site until the review of planning controls for 
Double Bay is complete.  

Note: Mr Tony Moody, Consultant Planner and Ms Kathy Trelease, Architect addressed the 
Committee. 

(Zulman/Zeltzer) 

Recommendation: 

That consideration of the revised planning proposal for 374 and 376-382 New South Head Road, 
Double Bay as reported to the Urban Planning Committee of 23 May 2016 be deferred until the 
review of planning controls in the Double Bay Centre is complete. 

Note: In accordance with section 375A of the Local Government Act a Division of votes is 

recorded on this planning matter. 

For the Motion Against the Motion 

Councillor Bennett Nil 
Councillor Keulemans 
Councillor O'Regan 
Councillor Robertson 
Councillor Zeltzer 
Councillor Zulman 

6/0
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